

St. Saviour's News



Spring 2017

School Values

Over the last few weeks we have all been working on our school values. During this term we have looked at the values of "Friendship, Honesty and Respect". Please talk to your child about what these values mean to you and have a look at the activities on the website in relation to these values. After the Easter holidays, we will be looking at the remainder of our values; "Forgiveness, Perseverance and Aspiration"

Parents' Evening

It has been lovely to see so many of you at this week's parents' evenings. The partnership between home and school plays a vital role in every child's education and parents' evening is a great opportunity to see this partnership in action. The teachers really valued the positive feedback they received from so many parents.

Comic Relief

A big thank you for all your support for Comic Relief/Red Nose Day. We sold nearly 300 red noses!

School Accounts

Any transition issues from Parent Pay to School Money please speak to school office.

Please ensure all debts are paid and you remain in credit on your account weekly.

Parking

Please be considerate when parking in the vicinity of the school. You should not be parking on double yellow lines or the pavement.

Please park legally – thank you.

Crossing the Road

Despite the recent crossing and road work issues staff members are not allowed to supervise the crossing as we are not legally insured.

Please take care when crossing road.

Uniform

Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform. See school website for details.

Dates for your Diary

24.4.17	Return to school
1.5.17	Bank Holiday Monday
4.5.17	Coffee and Cake 2.15pm Parents welcome
WB 8.5.17	KS 2 SATs week
15.5.17	Christian Aid Assembly
WB 29.5.17	Half Term Holiday
WB 12.6.17	Year 1 Phonics Screen
14.6.17	Jungle Book performance for whole school
WB 26.6.17	Book Fair
7.7.17	Summer Fayre
10.7.17	Year 6 Standon Bowers Residential
14.7.17	Year 6 Prom 6.30pm
21.7.17	Year 6 Leavers Assembly

Attendance

Please remember it is important that your child comes to school every day. ATTEND EDC are supporting the school with attendance and will visiting our parents at home to support and advise where necessary.

Communication

Remember to follow us on the

school website http://www.stsavioursprimary.com

Twitter https://twitter.com/StSavioursTalkehttps://twitter.com/StSavioursHead<a href="https://twitter.com/StSavioursHead<

Thank you for your continued support.

